
MEMO TO: Dr. Carlton Iia1118 
Chairnan 
Faculty Council 

FROM: Joseph Tasby 

RE: Pstitions 

October 24. 1968 

Enclosed you will find oopies of two petitions circulated among 

student• and staff at the University of Idaho. The petition requesting that 

Anthropology 158 be offered Spring Semester received 607 signatures. The 

petition requesting that the History Department consider offerini a oour•• 

in Negro History received 454 signatures. The signed copies of these 

petitions were presented to Academic Vice President Walter Steffens on 

Wednesday, October 24. 1968. 

The intent of this memo is to inform you of these petitions and their 

progress. Any attention you could give to this matter will be greatly 

a pprec ia ted. 
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